
You all have been so gracious to share with us what is working well for you as you reach women
around the country. Thank you. You have also been gracious and honest to share with us what
has been challenging for you, and we have listened.

Your feedback identified an incredible opportunity for us to improve some of our key processes.
We want to explain why these updates are important and how they benefit you.

In the video below, Eliza and Willa outline key points of information you'll want to know. Please
be sure to review the full video as it will cover many needed details you'll need over the coming
weeks.

They include updates and reviews regarding:
Implementation of new forms and financial processes
Release of the Ministry Guide and how to access it
Affirmation of the Essential Documents
Introduction of the new leader website

Again, the video will outline each of these in more depth. Our prayer is that this serves you and
the ministry well.

It's our pleasure to continue to serve you as your national staff, as we continue with our vision,
to see every woman reconciled to God through Jesus Christ.

Don't hesitate to reach out to Connections@stonecroft.org. Or if you have questions specifically
about group finances, email Brandy at Groupfinances@stonecroft.org.

This is an ongoing work. We praise God for every woman who is growing in her confidence to
share her faith, and we are so excited whenever we hear someone say a big "YES!" to a new life
with Jesus because a Stonecroft woman courageously shared.

We are here for you, so you can be here for her.

The best is yet to come,
Your Stonecroft Staff Family.
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LEADERSHIP TIP WITH LYNNE

Leaders lead with care. President Theodore Roosevelt so
eloquently stated that “No one cares how much you know
until they know how much you care.” When people feel
cared for they will feel respected, seen, and heard, and
they will drop their defenses and open up and share the
best of themselves and co-create great outcomes
alongside the leader. Care about outcomes? Then first
care about those you lead.   

A LOOK AT WHERE WE ARE



There are many opportunities to connect with other leaders throughout the Kingdom
Impact Zones. The link below will take you to all upcoming opportunities. Click
directly on an item to register if interested. 
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UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES TO CONNECT

Looking ahead to October, mark your calendar and plan to join us
for our next Leadership Development Call.  We will be diving into
Conflict Management Essentials.  Prepare to come away from this
call with helpful strategies you can incorporate with your local
group and teams. 
Join us on October 15, 2024, for Conflict Management
Essentials: Conflict 101 at 6pm Central (7pm ET/6pm CT/5pm
MT/4pm PT/3pm AK) 

Relational Evangelism enthusiasts, October is full of opportunity
for you. You won’t want to miss the next Relational Evangelism
Bootcamp and Kingdom Connection Call. We’ve also added the
next 4-session course for Relational Evangelism in February.
Register and enter coupon code RE24FULL to take advantage of
the discount- bringing the cost down to $20.00.


